
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

MEMO 
 
 
 
Date: January 23, 2017 
To: Mendocino County Stakeholders 
From: Brent Haugen, Executive Director 
RE: STRATEGIC PLANNING WORKSHOP DATES 
 
  
 
Greetings! 
 
Visit Mendocino County has enlisted the help of the Coraggio Group to help the organization develop an 
actionable 3-year strategic plan. In order for this to be an effective process, we are seeking stakeholder 
input through workshops that will be held throughout the county. 
 
Here is the current strategic planning workshop schedule. Each 3-4 hour workshop will cover the same 
material. Please select one that will be most convenient to you: 
 

 Monday, January 30 in Ukiah – 2:30pm 

 Tuesday, January 31 in Ukiah – 9:00am 

 Wednesday, February 8 in Little River – 2:00pm 

 Thursday, February 9 in Fort Bragg – 9:00am 
 
If you are interested in receiving more information or attending, please let me know by emailing me at 
brent@visitmendocino.com or by calling 707-409-9660 ext 103. 
 
Thank you 

mailto:brent@visitmendocino.com

